Attwala, Pravina

Subject: FW: [External] Minor Variance Application A125/20

From: kal_omran Sent: February-02-21 7:36 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Minor Variance Application A125/20

We residents / owners of 304 Belview

Support Adam and Koula Nix's subject application. We support the relief from By-Law 1-88 to permit the existing shed
located in the rear yard of 305 Belview Avenue, Woodbridge.

This shed does not have any negative impact on the community.

Thank you.

Khaled and lemira Omran

Sent from my Galaxy



